
“Meet and Greet the Candidates” 

For Pine Ridge Board of Directors 

ALL PINE RIDGE residents are welcome to meet the candidates at our 2 upcoming 

annual “Meet the Candidates” sessions. You may attend either session or both sessions. 

Most likely our residents will ask different questions at each session. 

 

Thursday, February 15, 2024, 2PM – 4PM 

and 

Thursday,  February 22, 2024, 6PM – 8PM 

 

at 

Pine Ridge Community Center 

5690 W. Pine Ridge Blvd 

Pine Ridge, FL 

 

The following 7 candidates will be running for 3 open Board of Directors positions: 

❖ Pete Cuccaro 

❖ Robert Farmer 

❖ John Hyde 

❖ James F. McCoy 

❖ Rowena C. McCoy 

❖ Diane M. South 

❖ Sue Wassermann 

 

You may read their resumes on the Pine Ridge website, www.pineridgeassn.com, under News  

 

At these meetings the candidates will each introduce themselves telling you a little something 

about their background and their vision for our community. Come with your tough questions. We 

welcome questions. 

 

The Board of Directors and the Election and Voting Committee want to encourage all of you to 

come to these meetings and to vote for 3 Board of Directors and the Referendum. You can vote 

online, mail in a ballot/proxy or vote in person. 

 

If you are currently not registered to vote online and wish to, please go to the secured website: 

https://prpoa.cincwebaxis.com. If you do not have access to a computer or do not feel 

comfortable registering or voting on your home computer, someone from the front office will be 

glad to help you register privately using a secure computer in the community center. The last 

date for voting is April 9, 2024. Voting will close at 10:30AM. 

https://pineridgeassn.com/electronic-voting-will-open-today-march-13-2023/
https://prpoa.cincwebaxis.com/

